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21st May 2021 
 
 
Dear Colleague 
 

CLASS TEACHER 0.6 fte (Lower key Stage 2 for 2021-2022) 
Full Time, Permanent Contract 

(Required September 2021) 
 
The Governors and I are seeking to appoint an outstanding teacher to join our fantastic school 
which is driven by a simple, yet ambitious vision, ‘Called to make a Difference.’  Our school 
has a strong Catholic ethos with a clear sense of purpose. 
 
Applications are invited from teachers and NQTs who are passionate about education and 
have the drive to inspire our wonderful children. 
 
Ideal candidates will: 

 Be an outstanding teacher with very high expectations of what can be achieved. 

 Be a practising Catholic/Christian with a commitment to supporting the Catholic ethos 
of our school. 

 Have a clear understanding of what excellence in education looks like. 

 Have the drive to develop best practice with colleagues. 

 Be an enthusiastic, inspirational and caring teacher. 

 Be committed to promoting high standards of attainment 

 Be vibrant, dynamic and prepared to be creative with our curriculum. 

 Bring value added to the children of St Mary’s. 
 
In this role, you will: 

 Have the opportunity to work with eager children who enjoy learning. 

 Be part of a school with its mission at its heart reflecting a rich faith dimension. 

 Be part of a committed staff team, focused on continuing to raise standards within 
teaching and learning. 

 Be supported and offered excellent provision for career development and CPD. 

 You will be offered the opportunity to complete qualifications through the Catholic 
Training Programmes i.e. CCRS.  

 Be given opportunities to be innovative. 

 Have the support of stakeholders within a growing community.
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Visits to our school are encouraged and I look forward to showing you around.  I will arrange 
these in a COVID secure way as I believe you need to see our school in action.  Please 
contact the school to arrange a visit. 
 
 
St Mary’s Catholic Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of 
the children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.  
The post is subject to an enhanced DBS and medical clearance, satisfactory references and 
the completion of an Occupational Health Survey. 
 
The deadline for applications is 12.00 noon on Monday 10th May 2021. 
Interview date to be confirmed after shortlisting. (Proposed w/b 24/05/2021) 
 
Thank you in advance for showing an interest in this position and our school.   
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Peter Harrison 
(Headteacher) 
 


